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June 12, 2014 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This is a letter of recommendation in regard to Donald Steckey.  I have known Donald for a 
while now.  I’m a dentist on staff at Affordable Dentures and I work and interact 
with Donald throughout the day.    

Donald is a skilled and organized worker, one who is dedicated and knows how to apply 
his technical skills and talents in a positive way. He is respectful and communicates directly 
and honestly. He has an ability to establish a rapport and connect with people.   

If you are seeking an individual who is trustworthy, then Donald is this person. He will work hard 
and put in the extra effort.  As a dentist who has worked with many technicians and staff 
members, I can confidently recommend him for a position with your company.    

Should you have any further questions, please feel free to call me. 

Sincerely,  

Noel F. Fox 
Noel  F. Fox, DDS . 
Dentist on Staff 
919-225-2513
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